
The School for Young Scientists  
«Monitoring of Natural and Technogenic Systems»  

16-18 November 2020, Perm 
 

First Announcement 
 

The Perm Federal Research Center of the Ural Branch of the Russian Academy of Sciences 
announces the holding of the School for Young Scientists “Monitoring of Natural and 
Technogenic Systems” from November 16 to 18, 2020, which is organized with financial support 
from the Russian Science Foundation as part of project No. 19-77-30008. 

The program of the School, including lectures by leading Russian and foreign scientists, will be 
available on the website https://www.icmm.ru/nauka/konferentsii.  

 
Application for participation 
On-line registration of all conference participants is mandatory at the school website before 10 
November, 2020.   

 

The School is planned to be non-contributory (free of the conference fee)  

 

Dates to remember 
 October 10, 2020    –     the second announcement containing the Program of the School;  

November 10, 2020    –     the third announcement containing the Program of the School;  

Before November 10, 2020  -  registration of the School participants 

 
Contact address: 

PFRC UB RAS 
Acad. Korolev St. 1 

Executive Secretary 
Iurlova Nataliia  

yurlova@icmm.ru  
Tel: +7 (342) 237 83 20 

https://www.icmm.ru/nauka/konferentsii

